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To Whom It May Concern:

Although there is a statewide stay-at-home order in the state of Georgia,                              is a minister with the Congregational Holiness Church and within his or her community. 

The Congregational Holiness Church remains open to continue to minister to people in communities via online or non-corporate worship. The Congregational Holiness Church and its pastors are committed to following all local, state, and federal mandates during this most critical of times. 

If there are any questions, please contact the General Superintendent of the Congregational Holiness Church day or night. My number is 770-289-4363.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
In His Service
Charles Hanson
Bishop Charles Hanson
General Superintendent, CHC Inc.
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